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Standards for the 21st-century Learner in Action
Featuring rich case examples, this book has helped tens of thousands of students and therapists build the
skills and confidence needed to tackle the full range of issues that families bring to therapy. Rather than
advocating one best approach, Robert Taibbi shows that there are multiple ways to guide families and
harness their strengths. The book maps out the challenges and process of the beginning, middle, and end
stages of treatment; presents creative strategies for assessment and intervention with parents and kids of
all ages; analyzes how working with individuals can effect helpful changes in couples and families; and
offers practical tips for overcoming common roadblocks. End-of-chapter reflection questions and
experiential exercises encourage readers to develop their own clinical style. New to This Edition
Reflects the author's clinical experience and recent advances in the field. Extensively revised chapter on
core concepts: process, patterns, problems, and resistance. More detailed recommendations for
conducting the first session and doing assessments. Quick-reference guidelines for treating frequently
encountered adolescent problems. See also the author's Doing Couple Therapy: Craft and Creativity in
Work with Intimate Partners.

Zen As F*ck
We've all had our ups and downs. Life can get really harsh, we can lose people we love, things, but the
scariest part is when we lose ourselves. The xoxo spirit & soul journal is a Christian based journal that
will help anyone who is interested in retrieving back their own spiritual values and assist in growing
your faith, forgiving yourself and others, gaining spiritual strength as well as experiencing
breakthroughs and miracles.ABOUT XOXO SPIRIT & SOUL No longer do you need to feel angry or
depressed anymore with the extremely helpful spiritual daily journal. You will see that there is no life in
anger and sadness. You are the most important thing to God and your spirit needs to be feed daily in
order for you to function at your best. The journal will open your eyes, build your faith, entail
forgiveness and give strong encouragement to continue to live your life with purpose. The xoxo spirit &
soul journal is only an aid to your other spiritual practices. **This journal does mention God and
highlights spirituality.**

Soul Therapy: Couples Edition
I am an Endodontist (Root Canal Specialist) by profession. Don’t worry, this book has nothing to do
with root canals but it does have information on PAIN-- how to avoid some pains in life and how pain
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can influence our lives, good and bad! I believe motivational and inspirational words are keys for having
a successful life. The book is a literary master piece combining biblical wisdom, wit, and real life
experiences to bring comfort, prosperity, and direction to the hungry soul. For years I have always
wanted to write a book on changing lives from a personal aspect based on my relationship with God.
This Is It! I hope this book inspires, gives hope, and ignites dreams to come to reality daily in the hearts
and minds of all people. Life is full of change and challenges we all must face. However, the
determining factor is how we allow it to affect our lives. Let’s get to the ROOT of Your Problem!

Self-Love Healing Journal
It's one thing to understand how important self-care is, but how many of us actually manage to make the
time do it? In 365 Days of Self-Care, CEO and founder of The Blurt Foundation, Jayne Hardy
encourages you to take some time each and every day to be mindful, to check-in and prioritise the things
that are truly important to you. This ebook edition contains: 365 daily prompts and trackers to note your
moods, sleep and more; thoughtful mini-essays to prompt some deeper work; and check-in pages to help
you see your progress - everything you need to get started on your self-care journey. Examples of daily
prompts include: · Day 1: Boost · Day 52: Appreciate · Day 142: Rebel · Day 209: Thankful · Day 327:
Courage With the flexibility of choosing to start the journal anytime; on any day, in any year, this is the
essential companion for bringing more self-care into your life.

The Daily Brew
With Zen as F*ck Journal, you'll find moments of profanity-laced catharsis and joy through journaling
activities and inspirations that are positive as f*ck. Within these truly charming pages, you'll find ways
to let go of the bullsh*t and lift your spirit a little f*cking higher.

Story Re-Visions
Provides action examples that show what the "Standards for the 21st-century Learner" should look like
in practice, offering indicators to how the standards should be interpreted and benchmarks for measuring
each indicator.

Healing After Loss
This guided journal encourages the cultivation of mindfulness and general well-being amid a busy
modern lifestyle. Self-Care: A Day and Night Reflection Journal offers a space to commit to your selfcare routine with intention and dedication—helping you develop positive thinking, overcome challenging
and stressful experiences and negative emotions, and cultivate a general sense of well-being and a
healthy lifestyle. This 90-day journal gives you a path to creating a habit of regular self-care that you can
carry with you throughout your life. Immersed in your busy day-to-day activities, it’s easy to forget to
focus on the present and what’s most important. This journal provides a place to record your thoughts
and activities and consider how they affect your emotional and physical health. The journal is intended
for those who want to foster deep reflection as well as for those who simply want to take better care of
themselves. Having filled the journal with positive thoughts and routines, you will end up with a
personal trove of wonderful reflections, which can be a source of positive inspiration at any time. Filled
with delicate illustrations, this 90-day journal will help you integrate self-care and deep reflection into
your life. Its 184 lined, acid-free pages made from archival paper take both pen and pencil nicely, and
the back pocket is perfect for holding mementos.
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Soul Therapy
Spiritual seekers are feeling an increasingly strong urge from within to connect with and manifest their
life purpose. They are seeking out tools and knowledge to awaken to this purpose and are doing
whatever it takes to achieve this. This book is the answer to that search. A Soul Contract Reading is an
accurate, in depth, channelled system of spiritual interpretation that will empower you to do this by
decoding the secrets of the blueprint of your life hidden within your birth name. It is based on an ancient
system of numerology that uses Hebrew glyphs, revealing the true essence of the reader's life purpose as
well as their karma, talents and goals. This will show you the karmic patterns you face, the talents you
have to overcome them, the goals you are trying to achieve and your soul destiny. This book will enable
you to discover why you are in the perfect place in your life - be it in crisis, stuck, seeking a new way
forward or just needing to make sense of it all. It will empower you to move forward from there. Your
Soul Contract reading will place your entire life in context, and will enable you to navigate your life
properly for the first time.

Soul
A bold motivational journal for anyone seeking to boost their productivity Whether you're embarking on
a new project or planning your future, understanding what makes you tick is the crucial ?rst step in
making things happen. Do It For Yourself combines the pop-art-inspired graphics of Subliming with 75
thought-provoking prompts by creativity and productivity expert Kara Cutruzzula. Choose any goal and
work through the ?ve stages of the journal--getting going, building momentum, overcoming setbacks,
following through, and seeking closure--or just open it to the phase you're in now. Each exercise is
designed to help reorient your outlook, overcome roadblocks, and encourage mindfulness, with powerful
typographic quotes to inspire you along the way. In these pages, ?nd the much-needed space to focus
your energy, clear up mental clutter, and set yourself up for success. Because isn't it time you did it for
yourself?

The Art Therapy Sourcebook
'This book will transform your life. Radical self-care in easy baby steps, what's not to love?' ~ Suzy
Greaves, Psychologies EditorThis is a fabulous book. So very well thought out, planned and executed
and with a wonderful accessible yet respectful style. Buy yourself this book and sit down and devour it
in the way that suits you best. Then buy a copy for someone else ~ Debra Jinks, co-author of Personal
Consultancy: A Model for Integrating Counselling and Coaching_365 Ways to Feel Better_ offers
simple but effective tools for each day of the year. Eve Menezes Cunningham integrates her background
in coaching, counseling, yoga and other therapies to share practical tools for mind, body, heart and soul.
With an overall aim of supporting people in feeling better in all areas of their lives, Eve encourages the
reader to learn to trust in their own capacity to heal and feel better, with a playful approach to their selfcare.From goal setting to inner child work, chakras to beneficial yoga poses, breath practices to
psychological tools, meditation techniques to aura cleansing, this book offers a taste of a comprehensive
range of mind-body tools to help you boost your health and well-being yourself.365 Ways to Feel Better
is for anyone who wants to boost their well-being in a holistic, side-effect-free way. Self-help fans will
enjoy it but also, complementary therapists, energy workers, yoga instructors, therapists and yogis,
counsellors, coaches and more.

Little Book of Gratitude
In the classic Q&A format, this journal was created to help you track your emotional, psychological, and
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spiritual growth over five years of your life in the simplest way possible. You can start at any point in
the year. Simply turn to today's date, and take a few moments to answer the question at the top of the
page (or don't answer it; it's your journal). When you finish the year, move on to the next section. As the
years go by you'll notice how your answers change (or don't). The questions have been developed to
encourage you to look inside, dig down deep, and explore what makes you you. The diary can be started
on any day of the year and is an ideal tool for introspection.

Daily Wins
Soul Therapy is a daily journal, interactive journal designed to aid you in self exploration, healing, and
reflection and motivation. Featuring 365 days of thought provoking prompts, inspiring quotes, openended questions, daily practices, and motivational soul food with room for writing, this journal is the
ultimate tool for personal growth and inspiration & motivation.The countless positive benefits you will
receive from this journal will transform your life. To name a few, journaling is the ultimate positive
habit to add into your daily routine. Taking a few moments in the day for reflection will help you stay
grounded, present, and in touch with yourself. You'll receive healing on many levels, as writing helps
release stress, anxiety, and disturbances in daily life. You will accelerate your ability to manifest your
goals. You'll increase your gratitude. You will learn so much about yourself.daily asked a question and
make a positive answer which make you smart it's the benefit of this line journal paperback.

Doing Family Therapy
A daily writing practice requires constant feeding of new ideas to draw from deep inside your writing
well. This book offers daily prompts to get your creative juices flowing and provides the kick start
necessary when you are faced with writers block. Give your writing a boost whether you are writing
your memoir, have a daily journaling practice or building fictional characters for your next book. Break
through writers block with 365 prompts and creative ideas to expand your thoughts and open new
writing avenues. Filled with words, phrases and spiritual inspiration, this book sparks the writer to write
on the blank page - anytime. These creative exercises keep you writing and help you build a daily
writing practice to complete your book, initiate change and promote personal transformation. Writing
feeds the mind and heals the soul. No writer should be without these prompts.

The Trauma Healing Journal
Don't just dream about your goals--achieve them. This is your year. This year you will grow. This year
you will set goals--and meet them. This journal will guide you there. This Year I Will is your personal
guided journal to realizing your greatest achievements. Over the course of 52-weeks, you will zero-in on
what is most important to you, set goals, and celebrate success every step of the way. Keeping your
journey on track with week-by-week prompts and questions, this guided journal makes sure you'll never
lose your way to becoming the person you want to be. With this guided journal, you will Get
Started--Identify your core values and set goals to work toward this year. Track Your Progress--Stay on
track and record your accomplishments, challenges, feelings, and thoughts along the way. Get There,
and Keep Growing--Reflect on how far you've come and don't forget to celebrate yourself! Explore new
places. Learn new things. Start an exercise routine. Whatever you set your sights on, this guided journal
will help you manifest your dreams.

Getting to the Root of your Problem
There is something extraordinarily unique about being able to express our emotions, thoughts, and
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feelings through writing. Taking that emotion, taking that thought, taking that feeling from your mind
and body to to create something tangible is an incredible act of self-love. It's a way to transform energy,
clear any blockages, and blindspots you may not always be aware of. Journaling is about connecting
with your inner-self. The core you. The true you. The part of you which hasn't been seen in a long time
because of certain hurtful experiences in your life as well as your subconscious programming. Healing is
about understanding that sometimes you have to go back in time to reconnect with yourself again. It's
not about searching for who you are, it's not about finding yourself; it's about reconnecting with your
core self, the inner you. When you can find your way back to YOU, that's when you can really start
discovering who you are, you can start loving yourself, you can build amazing relationships, and create
the life you've always desired.

Yoga Games for Children
Daily Wins is a one of a kind journal, where you can keep track of everything going right in your life!
It's the first journal of its kind, directly focused on helping you keep track of your daily wins, positive
moments, successes, manifestations, accomplished goals & so forth. Daily Wins includes daily prompts,
as well as weekly motivational prompts to help you manifest your goals. Where focus goes, energy goes.
Keeping track of positive moments and successes in your day will help you manifest more of them.
You'll notice that the more you use this journal, the better you will feel. To have such a powerful little
journal around will lift up your vibes. It will also serve as a sacred place for keeping track of all the great
things in your life. When you are feeling down, you can flip through your journal and feel grateful for
what has happened in the past. This journal will be very healing for you, emotionally, physically and
psychologically. Get ready to change your life!

Living Juicy
Do you have the desire to discover who you are, what you want out of life, and how to live in your
ultimate purpose? Then you are going to LOVE my one of a kind journal, Soul Therapy. Soul Therapy is
a daily, interactive journal designed to aid you in self exploration, healing, and reflection. Featuring 365
days of thought provoking prompts, inspiring quotes, open-ended questions, daily practices, and
motivational soul food with room for writing, this journal is the ultimate tool for personal growth. If you
have the desire to discover who you are, what you want out of life, and how to live in your ultimate
purpose, then this journal is for YOU! The countless positive benefits you will receive from this journal
will transform your life. To name a few, you'll develop positive habits such as consistency. You'll
activate your mind and thinking capacities. Taking a few moments in the day for reflection will help you
stay grounded, present, and in touch with yourself. You'll receive healing on many levels, as writing
helps release stress, anxiety, and disturbances in daily life. You'll feel creative. You will learn so much
about yourself. You'll find your passion and purpose in life. This journal has been designed to be a safe
space for you, where you can grow into the best version of yourself. Be fully vulnerable and watch your
life change in front of your very eyes. This isn't just a journal filled with positivity, but a daily practice
to get in touch with your soul. Put simply, it's therapy in a journal, without the hefty price tag!

Getting to Good
Soul Therapy: Couples Edition is a daily, guided journal for couples to self explore, connect and get to
know each other more intimately than ever before. This edition of Soul Therapy features 365 days of
thought provoking prompts, inspiring quotes, open-ended questions, daily practices, and motivational
soul food for couples who want to grow their relationship deeper. This guided journal has been designed
for both partners to use and write in. The journal features prompts that dig deep into your individual
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personal lives as well as your relationship together. From topics that are more light-hearted in nature to
ones that are deeper and thought-provoking, you'll get to reflect and learn more about one another. There
are a multitude of questions, prompts and quotes that will help you two grow your connection and
closeness to one another. Whether you have been together for a few months or a few decades, there is
always something new to learn about yourself and your partner. Soul Therapy: Couples edition features:
* 365 unique daily prompts, that will allow for intimate connection and growth each day. * Prompts that
range from light-hearted to deep and intimate - such as "What did you first think about your partner on
your first date?", "How do you feel about social media and your relationship?", "What actions in a
relationship are a deal breaker for you?" * Prompts that focus on each individual and the relationship as
a whole. * Space for both partners to answer each question. By the end of the 365 days, you two will
know one another on a profound and deep level!

Your 365-Day Journal of Positive Affirmations & Commitments
Re-write bad days into good ones. How can you turn a bad day into a better one? What does it take to go
from feeling negative to being positive? Grab a pen, open this guided journal and find out. Getting to
Good is your road map to feeling better, happier, and more present with proven-effective therapeutic
exercises and journaling prompts. Empowered with positivity and gratitude, you'll discover how good it
feels to let go of the bad thoughts and feelings and start writing about the good days to come. This
guided journal includes: Feel good prompts--close the gap between you and happiness with exercises
and reflections. Proven therapies--based on Cognitive Behavioral Therapy, Positive Psychology,
Motivational Interviewing, and Mindfulness. Positive strategies--help you focus on gratitude, small
kindnesses, and the beauty of everyday life. Turn a new page. Change your story. Write freely.
Whatever you do, let this guided journal be a record of your journey to well-being and positivity.

A Year of Self Love
At the beginning of a new year or in the middle of one--it is always a great time to start Your 365-Day
Journal of Positive Affirmations & Commitments, by Dr. Kenneth Morton, a scholar in leadership and a
coach, author, and public speaker on positivity and inspiration. Morton provides each day's focus, about
which the reader journals, speaks affirmations, and makes commitments. In personal development,
consistency is essential, and this book helps the reader establish a reliable routine for personal growth
and self-improvement. Your 365-Day Journal empowers those hungry to make the leap to a next level of
positive thinking.

Julie and Julia
Have you ever dreamed of a life where you were THAT confident girl but felt totally clueless about how
to make it happen? That girl who was filled with self love and genuine confident? If you have, you're at
the right place. You Are That Girl is a 21 day workbook designed to help you uplevel your confidence,
self love and happiness. Featuring 21 daily lessons to improve your confidence, you'll learn how to
develop genuine self love + confidence with this step by step guide. Aside from daily lessons, each day
in this workbook also includes questions and exercises to help the material sink in. The lessons build
upon one another and are designed in a specific order. After the 21 days, you'll feel like a new woman.
Society wants you to think that being confident is difficult work, but it's not! The truth is that confidence
is a skill you can learn today. This workbook is your key to unlocking your natural confidence and
becoming the woman you are meant to be. Confidence makes you the best you can be. Uplevel your life
with this simple, transformative and exciting workbook.
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365 Prescriptions for the Soul
Pairs inspiring words from a variety of people including Khalil Gibran, Julia Child and J.K. Rowling,
with colorful, elegant pictures from around the world in monthly themes to help readers find happiness
every day.

Your Soul Contract Decoded
"Once upon a time, everything was understood through stories.The philosopher Friedrich Nietzsche once
said that 'if we possess our why of life we can put up with almost any how.'Stories always dealt with the
why' questions. The answers they gave did not have to be literally true; they only had to satisfy people's
curiosity by providing an answer, less for the mind than for the soul." --From Chapter 1 Each of us has a
story to tell that is uniquely personal and profoundly meaningful. The goal of the modern therapist is to
help clients probe deeply enough to find their own voice, describe their experiences, and create a
narrative in which a life story takes shape and makes sense. Emphasizing the vital connections among
personal experience, family, and community, the authors of this provocative new book explore the role
of narrative therapy within the context of a postmodern culture. They employ the interactional dynamics
of family therapy to demonstrate how to help people deconstruct oppressive and debilitating
perspectives, replace them with liberating and legitimizing stories, and develop a framework of meaning
and direction for more intentional, more fulfilling lives. Blending scientific theory with literary
aesthetics, Story Re-Visions presents a comprehensive collection of specific narrative therapy
techniques, inventions, interviewing guidelines, and therapeutic questions. The book examines the
development of the postmodern phenomenon, tracing its evolution across time and disciplines. It
discusses paradigmatic traditions, the meaning of modernism, and the ways in which the ancient,
binding narratives have lost their power to inspire uncritical assent. Methods for doing narrative therapy
in a destoried world are presented, with suggestions for meeting the challenges of postmodern value
systems and ethical dilemmas. Numerous case examples and dialogues illustrate ways to help people
become authors of their own stories, and each of the last four chapters concludes with an appendix that
provides additional information for the practicing clinician. Detailing ways in which a narrative
framework enhances family therapy, the authors describe how the therapist and client may act together
as revisionary editors, and present techniques for keeping the story re-vision alive, well, and in charge.
Finally, the book examines re-vision techniques for clinical training and supervision settings, with
discussion of how therapists may help one another create stories about their clients, as well as
themselves. Accessibly written and profoundly enlightening, Story Re-Visions is ideal for family
therapists, psychologists, psychiatrists, and anyone else interested in doing therapy from a narrative
stance. It is also valuable as supplemental reading for courses in family therapy and other
psychotherapeutic disciplines.

This Year I Will
Designed for children ages three and up, offers sixty-eight exercises and games based on traditional yoga
exercises to help improve flexibility and motor skills and develop confidence and awareness.

The Divine Romance
Little Book Of Gratitude is the most unique gratitude journal on the market. Unlike most gratitude
journals that ask the same question daily, this journal is just the opposite! This journal features unique
gratitude prompts each day. The prompts are thought provoking, self reflective and transformative. The
prompts allow you to express gratitude for all aspects of your life. When done even for a few days, you'll
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notice an improvement in your mood, sense of self and quality of life. Gratitude is truly one of the most
effective practices you can add into your life. Change your life with this little journal. WHY IS
GRATITUDE IMPORTANT? Gratitude changes how you feel, alters the actions you take, and improves
your life. Being grateful and appreciative for what you have opens up the door for more amazing things
to come in. Gratitude is the most powerful source of inspiration that you can tap into at any moment, to
appreciate the beauty of life. All it takes is a few minutes a day to begin seeing the positive effects of
gratitude. WHAT YOU WILL LOVE ABOUT THIS JOURNAL. This journal is different than the
typical gratitude journals that ask you the same question each day. Each day has a unique prompt that
allows you to express your gratitude in different aspects of your life. Each prompt is thought provoking
and helps you self reflect. The journal is also easy to use and only takes a few minutes each day to
complete. There are also no set dates for completing the journal, so you have flexibility in going at your
own pace. Get your copy now and transform your life today!

365 Days of Self-Care: A Journal
Colors are all around us, but also within us. We not only have our favorite colous, our auras have their
own color. Our chakras have their different colors. Tuning in to our colors rebalances our selves with
nature and each other. Finding our right color has implications for the way we dress, how we decorate
our homes, even the food we eat. Use the color inset and the exercises in this book to find the right
colors for you in different situations. Become color intelligent, and live a glorious life of kaleidoscopic
color rather than a monochrome existence.

The Self-Love Workbook
Encounter God’s Delight in You! The Holy Spirit wants to wash you in the refreshing grace that streams
every day from God’s presence. Listen to God’s life-giving words—words that heal and draw you into
greater intimacy with Jesus. Be moved by his voice, stirred by his Spirit, and thrilled by these messages
of love. Open your soul to the whispers of God so that you hear him whisper his message of love to you!

XOXO SPIRIT and SOUL
Reduce anxiety, relieve stress, and live a calmer, more balanced life. The practice of mindfulness has
been gaining popularity amid our fast-paced world, and this entry in our successful gilded and guided
journal series helps readers reconnect with the earth and nature. Featuring writing prompts and daily
words of wisdom from popular luminaries throughout history, every page brings joy and peace to your
routine.

Self-Care
For those who have suffered the loss of a loved one, here are strength and thoughtful words to inspire
and comfort.

Daily Joy
All you need is self love--daily inspiration for loving yourself year-round. Revolutionize your
relationship with yourself. A Year of Self Love has 365 days of wisdom and inspiration to help guide
you in your quest for self love. Achieve better self-esteem, more positive thinking, and greater
appreciation of yourself with these easy, practical methods. Complete with daily mantras, affirmations,
quotes, writing prompts, and other simple activities, A Year of Self Love helps you boost your selfPage 8/12
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image as you reflect on your life and work through your insecurities. This book includes: A path to self
love--Discover myriad methods for loving yourself every day of the year--from mindfulness-based
meditations, to writing exercises and beyond. Bite-sized bits of love--From taking yourself on a "date" to
celebrating life's small victories, establishing a self love routine can be fun. Banish bad thoughts--Avoid
self-doubt, low self-esteem, and negative thought patterns with the highly effective activities in this
book. Meet the love of your life--in the mirror--with the daily motivation you need for your self love
journey.

Soul Therapy
The bestselling memoir that's "irresistible.A kind of Bridget Jones meets The French Chef"
(Philadelphia Inquirer) that inspired Julie & Julia, the major motion picture directed by Nora Ephron,
starring Amy Adams as Julie and Meryl Streep as Julia. Nearing 30 and trapped in a dead-end secretarial
job, Julie Powell reclaims her life by cooking every single recipe in Julia Child's legendary Mastering
the Art of French Cooking in the span of one year. It's a hysterical, inconceivable redemptive journey -life rediscovered through aspics, calves' brains and crv®me brvalv©e.

Soul Therapy
Welcome to your healing journal. In this journal, you will find writing prompts to encourage deep
thinking about how your past has affected you and how you can overcome your obstacles. This journal
is for you and you alone. No one else can feel what you are feeling. Be open and honest with yourself.
Dig deep within to find your true answers. This is your safe space. This journal is filled with beautiful
inspirational quotes, guided journal prompts to promote deep thinking, and blank pages for notes or
sketches.In the end of this book, you will also find ideas for self-care and positive affirmations to help
you on your journey to greatness. Your past does not define your future. This journal should help you to
become mindful of your emotions and expand your self-awareness. Shift your mindset and defeat your
fears. What will you do to improve your future and be the best version of yourself?

Soul Journal
LIVING JUICY is jumping for joy on the inside. Sark gives us the juice to nourish our creative souls
with this map and miniature guidebook. Weekly topics include "procrastinating," "energizing,"
"adventuring," "aging," and "shouting." Each daily affirmation is designed to stop those dry and cracked
feelings and give us those sweet, wild moments we crave.

Money and the Prosperous Soul
Dr. Bernie Siegel writes with humorous, down-to-earth wisdom that has improved the lives of countless
readers. In 365 Prescriptions for the Soul, he treats us to his most user-friendly work of all: daily doses
of inspiration and humor that gently and joyfully help us live more peaceful, loving, and fulfilling lives.

Do It for Yourself (Guided Journal)
Have you ever started a personal journal only to give up because you didn't know what to write about?
Have you ever wanted to keep a journal but didn't know how to start? Well, The Daily Brew Journal
might be just the thing for you! The authors have painstakingly created a 365-day template for writing
about your thoughts and feelings as well as a nice mix of active, hands-on exercises to keep it interesting
and to help you avoid "journal fatigue." So, find a comfy chair, grab your favorite hot beverage, a good
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pen and start journaling!

365 Ways to Feel Better
You didn't arrive here by accident. It's time to unearth your inner wisdom. It's time to remember that you
are already whole; everything you need is already within you. This guided journal - with 124 prompts
for daily reflection - will lead you through the rich, fertile grounds of your soul. It is there where you
will find the potential for limitless self-expression and discovery as you reflect on who you really are,
what your beliefs and desires are, your values, and so much more. Published in three volumes, this
unique collection of journals provides you with the opportunity to explore and write through the changes
in your life over the course of an entire year. As you notice the patterns and synchronicities in your life,
it will become clear that you are your best teacher. Write your story. Breathe. Remember who you are.

365 Days of Creative Writing
Everyone is intuitive. It’s a part of who we are. By practicing to improve those gifts you will be creating
a stronger connection to everyone and everything; that part of you which is spontaneously instinctive,
perceptive and insightful, that part of you which is connected to your soul, your frame of mind, courage
and character. Soul Therapy, A Game of Intuition promises to help you help yourself. It’s only a game,
or is it? “Seeking to help others discover and strengthen their intuitive ability, multi-media artist Jean
Quintana has created a delightful flashcard game using her own artistry in her lovingly illustrated book
Soul Therapy, A Game of Intuition. A fun and instructive diversion, providing a welcome respite from
heavy spiritual writings. It’s a good fit for beginners and seasoned New Agers alike.” — Blue Ink
Reviews “Brief but delightful guidance for readers looking to explore energy fields, chakras and
intuition.” — Kirkus Reviews “Rich and appealing colors and insightful questions entice readers into
heightening their intuitive skills. The simplicity of the concept is highlighted by the sleek, clean layout
of the book. The tone of the book is uplifting and positive.” — Forward Reviews “We are all connected.
Everyone is intuitive to some degree.” Promoting a simple game that promises to improve your inner
psychic abilities, this book is targeted toward those who believe in the importance of intuition in
personal development. Quintana has devised playing cards, twelve in number, with color as the identifier
for each. She describes in vivid terms the symbolic significance of each color: blue represents
communications, unity, truth; yellow is for radiance, mentality, purification; purple relates to vision,
command, and healing. Each color is also paired with a chakra, or energy field, within the body. To play
the game, one person is designated the sender, and one or more people are receivers (it is recommended
to trade these roles from time to time). The sender focuses on a card, centering thoughts energetically on
his/her feelings about its color; the receiver strives to “see” the color by communicating mentally with
the sender. Quintana states that over time the percentage of rightly matched answers will increase as
one’s intuitive powers are exercised. The game can also be played as solitaire. Quintana’s book not only
describes the eponymous game but also helpfully supplies the materials for it. The graphics of the book
are inviting, with white print on black pages that make the card colors stand out vibrantly. The cards,
with a single color on one side and matching designs on the back, can be easily cut from the book’s
heavy pages. Quintana’s text, like her game, is fun yet challenges the participant to play in hopes of
becoming more perceptive and creating a deeper connection with the subconscious mind. She provides
questions to evoke feelings about each color. Schooled in hypnotherapy, biofeedback, and biogram
therapy, Quintana has created her game to be attractive to younger readers as well as adults and urges all
of us to play, enjoy, and learn. — US Review

You Are That Girl
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In an age of mounting credit debt, get-rich-quick schemes, and high unemployment, many people are
left wondering, "Why am I always struggling with finances? Why can't I seem to get ahead?" While the
market is flooded with short-term help, few resources address the root spiritual problems behind money.
In a warm, conversational style, CFO and CPA firm owner Stephen K. DeSilva offers a unique,
prophetic/supernatural approach to handling money. This respected charismatic leader combines
financial philosophy, biblical truth, supernatural deliverance, and prophetic teaching, and also offers
related practical and prophetic exercises throughout each chapter. Money and the Prosperous Soul will
help every believer struggling with lack to overcome wrong thinking and destructive cycles and learn the
biblical and supernatural principles of success. Free online resources make this a perfect resource for
small group classes and self-study.

The Mind-Body Peace Journal
Experience the life-changing magic of self-love! You need love from yourself as much as from others.
When you have low self-esteem, low confidence or even self-hatred, it’s impossible to live life to the
fullest. It’s time to build your self-love and transform your attitude, emotions and overall outlook on
life! This helpful workbook allows you to become aware of your own unique needs and goals while
discovering how to better accept and love your true self. It includes a variety of constructive and
actionable tips, tricks and exercises, including: • Interactive Activities explore a variety of fun and
creative ways to love yourself • Reflection Prompts unpack your experiences and connect them to new
lessons • Helpful Advice deepen your understanding of self-love and utilize it in the real world Self-love
allows you not only to see your true self, but to truly accept who you are wholeheartedly. With this
acceptance comes the freedom and confidence to live your life to its fullest. It’s time to conquer selfdoubt and self-sabotage. It’s time to love yourself!

Colours of the Soul
Discusses artistic expression as a means for communicating issues, emotions, and conflicts, and offers
guidelines for creating and interpreting art
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